
  
Click here to view this email in your browser. 

 

  

2025 Winter Term Alumni Newsletter Update (2) 
 

Greetings from the active chapter of Phi Delta Theta! We hope this newsletter finds you 
well. As we move into the spring semester, we are excited to share updates on the 
completed winter rush, our recent events, our upcoming gatherings, and future ways to 
stay connected with your fraternity brothers! 

 

Successful Winter Rush 
 
As of today, all new members of Phi Delta Theta have been initiated and are officially 
Brothers In The Bond! All brothers agree this is an extraordinary class of Phi’s and really 
enjoyed getting to know them through their pledgeship process. 

Here are a few words from our Phikeia Educator, Spencer Denton: 
 
“As the Phikeia Educator for Phi Delta Theta, it’s been an absolute privilege to work with 
this incredible group of guys. Since day one, I’ve been impressed by their enthusiasm and 
dedication to our core principles and personal growth. We shared many memorable 
moments from serenading the sororities to an upcoming project of re-painting the 
basketball slab. Overall, the pledge class of 2025 was truly incredible, I am excited to 
continue to watch them grow in brotherhood and see what it means to be a brother in the 
bond!” 
 
Here are a few words from our newly initiated members: 



 
“Pledgeship with the Phi Delta Theta fraternity not only allowed me to meet lots of new 
people but helped me create a brotherhood with my pledge class that will last a long time. 
By learning the cardinal principles of the fraternity, I shared experiences and memories 
with my new brothers that I will never forget. I am happy that I chose to join Phi Delta 
Theta and grateful to be a part of it.” 
Jack Miller 
 
“My favorite memories of pledgeship were the meetings… they encouraged us to work 
together as a class to get stuff organized and definitely made us closer as a whole. I also 
really enjoyed the older brothers taking the time to truly get to know us. We could all tell 
they cared about us and the future of this fraternity.” 
Chad Snyder 

 

Above is an image of Spencer and our newly initiated member before they went and serenaded the 
sorority members! 



 

Above is an image of our newly initiated members after discovering which fraternal family they were 
in! 

 

A New Position on Our Exec Team: Community Service Chair 



 

“My name is Aidan Troutman and I’m excited to announce that I am serving as the 
Community Service Chair! Community service has always been a passion of mine, and I 
was excited to hear that this new position would be added to the executive team. I look 
forward to serving alongside our brothers in giving back to the community. I’m committed 
to making every project meaningful and impactful for everyone involved. Last Sunday, we 
volunteered at a pickleball tournament that was put on by SAAC. This included helping get 
the nets set up along with being referees for the games. A future event that we have 
planned is volunteering at the Boys and Girls Club in Madison. I look forward to getting 
brothers involved and making this a fun experience for everyone!” 

 

Upcoming Events 

We are excited to share updates on two upcoming events. The first, and most imminent, is 
the Phi Delt Formal, which will be held in Canada this year. In future newsletters, we look 
forward to sharing photos, quotes, and memorable experiences from the event. As of now, 



the brothers are eagerly anticipating the trip and making final preparations. 
 
The second major event is our Phi Auction, a fraternity fundraiser aimed at increasing the 
overall house budget. This event will serve as an opportunity for Hanover students to 
contribute to our cause. Following the auction, we will share highlights, photos, and 
reflections from the brothers in an upcoming edition. We will also inform alumni where the 
money raised ended up going! 

 

RSVP For Alumni Day 

We are pleased to announce that we have coordinated with Butler Falls Golf Course to 
host a golf outing on Saturday, May 17. This event will provide a wonderful opportunity to 
reconnect with fellow alumni and strengthen our Phi Delta Theta network. 
 
To RSVP, simply text (812) 360-5019. The active brothers recognize the value of fostering 
strong relationships with our alumni, and we sincerely hope you can join us for a day of 
camaraderie and shared experiences. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Keep in Touch! 

As part of the transition to our new website, you may encounter some challenges if you 
choose to make a gift online. In the interim (we hope to have this fixed ASAP), if you'd like 
to make a gift online, you can make a tax-deductible gift via the Phi Delta Theta 
Foundation at phideltatheta.org/donate/ and "leave a comment" with Indiana Epsilon 
Leadership Fund. 
  
Of course, you can always mail a check to the following address: 
  
Indiana Epsilon of Phi Delta Theta 
c/o OmegaFi 
P.O. Box 2187 
Columbus, GA 31902 

 



Click here to view our new website!  
 

 

Click here to make a donation!  
 

 

That wraps it all up for now! 
 
Yours in the Bond, 
The Brothers of Phi Delta Theta, Indiana Epsilon 
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